
 

Iftar Celebrations in Brussels 

 

  

 

The Embassy of Sri Lanka in Belgium together with Sri Lankan expatriates and other well 

wishers held an Iftar function (breaking fast of Muslims observing the Ramadan fast) at the 

Embassy premises On 19th September. Ambassador Aryasinha addressing the gathering said 

such events help to create a profound appreciation of the richness of the diversity in Sri Lankan 

society and celebrate the strength it engenders, which is something Sri Lankans can be rightly 

proud of. He said such events also highlighted the role of the Embassy as a catalyst that unites 

the cultural, social and religious diversity among Sri Lankans. He recalled the valuable 

contributions being made since time immemorial by the Muslim community in Sri Lanka, 

towards political and economic development and also to Sri Lanka’s cultural and religious 

mosaic. 
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